
From: Jason Lane <jlane@masonacademy.com> 
Date: Wed, May 4, 2016 at 5:50 PM 
Subject: Mr. Mathias 
To: Kelly Lichter <klichter@masonacademy.com>, Byron Donalds <bdonalds@masonacademy.com>, 
Chuck Marshall <cmarshall@masonacademy.com>, David Hull <dhull@masonacademy.com>, Laura 
Miller <lmiller@masonacademy.com> 

 

Dear Board/upper level staff. 
 
Please be advised I spoke with Mr. Mathias yesterday afternoon sometime.  He advised me that he 
would be contacting an attorney to recoup his funds.  He also advised me that as a board member I and 
thus the rest of the board might have some exposure in regards to the funds. 
 
Having unfortunately been involved in multiple lawsuits and seeing letters pass through my insurance 
company quite regularly.  Rule number one is stop talking once someone says lawyer or lawsuit!  So 
please be advised this is what I am recommending with Mr. Mathias.   
 
I will be contacting our attorney in the morning to confirm but I would be shocked if he advised anything 
different. 
 
Once I speak to the attorney I will confirm. 
 
Thanks and good times! 
 
 
--  
Sincerely, 
 
Jason Lane 
Treasurer  
Mason Classical Academy 
 
 

Pursuant to School Board policy and Mason Classical Academy administrative procedures, this e-mail is the property of Mason Classical 
Academy and to be used for official business only. In addition, messages sent through this system are subject to the Public Records Law of 
the State of Florida and also to review by the school. There should be no expectation of privacy. 
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